IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR THE CANDIDATES APPLIED FOR MBA
ENTRANCE TEST-2019

This is for your kind information that the Admit Card for MBA Entrance
Test for MBA (Regular 2 years course) Session 2019-21 to be held on
25 June, 2019 (Tuesday), have been sent to E- mail of the candidates
given in their on-line Application Form. Please download the Admit
Card and acknowledge us the receipt of Admit Card on our E mail:
smsadmissions2019@pbi.ac.in immediately. In case you are not able to
download the Admit Card, you are advised to contact at School of
Management Studies, Punjabi University, Patiala personally or at phone
numbers 0175-3046206 or 0175-3046207 between 09:30 am to 03:30

pm during working days including Saturday. %S/%/
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